














































































































THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGSTOM

August 7, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: JACK MARSH
FROM: ~ BUD MCFARLAW
SUBJECT: The Bicentennial

Knowing of your responsibility for Bicentennial matters, Ithought it
perhaps worthwhile to bring to your attention the abilities of Sam Holt,
a friend of some fifteen years. Sam, who is from Birmingham, is

an historian who has spent the last ten years in communications. Most
recently, he was Director of cultural programming for the Public
Broadcasting Service and was personally respons:.ble for makmg its
reputation by bringing to it such programs as Alistair Cooke's America,
The Six Wives of Henry the VIII, and Elizabeth R. He has just finished
scripting an historic series on American history which he hopes to sell -
to a sponsor for programming next year, In addition, he has taught
American history at SMU and at Harvard. He is, in my judgment, an
unusually perceptive observer of the political and social development
of this country -~ its public and private institutions and its social
dynamics. I have talked often with Sam about ways in which the
bicentennial year could facilitate a renewed appreciation in America
of our values, our sense of purpose and our contributions to freedom
and democracy at home and abroad. Ibelieve he has some extremely
good ideas that are not just rhetorical but suitable for translation into
specific programs. His roots are southern and his values essentially
conservative and I know of no one else who holds as astute an under-
standing of mainstream America. He was a Rhodes scholar.

He is the kind of guy I think you might like to meet and who perhaps
might be able to contribute usefully as a consultant or in a position at
the Commission. X you would care to meet him, please let me know.
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HOLY, SAM
BIC. PROGRAMS/PROJECTS

October 10, 1975
MEMORANDUM FOR: BUD McFARLANE
FROM: MILT MITLER

In further response to your memo to Jack Marsh concerning
Sam Holt, we did meet with him and then he had a meeting
with Andy Nahlquist of the American Revolution Bicentennial
Administration. I have enclosed a copy of Angy's memo to
Ted Marrs following that meeting.

Attachment
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March 18, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: TED MARRS

FROM: JACK MARSH

I am ferwarding the attached note to me from Bud McFarlane
of the NSC to you for your iaformatioa and any sppropriste

actioa you deem necessary.

m" thanks.
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON
March 16, 1976

Jack Marsh

Dick Kennedy called yesterday to bring to
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your attention the abilities of several historians

now on the roles of the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission. (Now that you've pondered that
for awhile, let me explain why)

These young men are a legacy of the AEC
days, when for reasons still unclear, the
Congress expressly authorized the hiting
of a few historians to write the history of
the AEC. When the Commission (AEC)
was disestablished,:.the historians were
kept on,

Dick's purpose in calling was to point out
that one of these young men has a Phd in
Colonial History (a Mr Hart). Dick, in the
interest of good government is trying to

find a home for these gentlemen (and to get
them off his roles in the process) They are
available part time, full time, as consultants
or in any way the Bicentennial Commission
might find worthwhile, I convey this to you
for whatever interest it may be,.
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